
The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five-
member board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California.  The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 

and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 
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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the 
capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
 
Workforce Development Board Presentation 
Cabinet heard a presentation by Workforce Development Board of Contra Costa County’s 
Stephen Baiter, and explored possible future opportunities to work together. 
 
2010-11 Adoption Budget 
Cabinet reviewed the draft 2010-11 adoption budget and learned of budget issues that could 
potentially impact the District. 
 
Resolutions from Municipalities 
Cabinet learned of resolutions received from the cities of Pleasant Hill and San Pablo at the 
request of a community member, urging the District’s congressional representatives to seek 
additional funding for the District. 
 
Alignment of Strategic Planning Processes and Timelines 
Consensus was reached by Cabinet on a recommendation to align the District’s and the 
colleges’ strategic planning to be in synch by July 1, 2014, the implementation date of the 
next District strategic plan. 
 
Future of College Bookstores 
Cabinet began a discussion on the future of college bookstores given the changing 
landscape as a result of textbook rentals and availability of books online. 
 
4CDLI Proposals 
Cabinet reviewed and decided on next steps to each of the seven 4CDLI proposals. 


